Department of 

Human Resources

Memo

To:
Randy Poe, Superintendent
From:  Phil Sheehy, Director Human Resources
Date:
August 1, 2017
Re:
Holiday Pay for Four (4) Hour Classified Workers
In our continuing effort to remain competitive and attract the best employees, Human Resources has analyzed our four (4) hour, classified positions. Unlike part-time certified positions, part-time classified positions do not receive holiday pay. This has negative implications not only for hiring to fill these positions, but for retirement benefits as well.

Providing paid holiday leave to our part-time, classified employees would also bring our compensation packages for part-time classified personnel in line with our compensation for part-time certified personnel who already receive holiday pay.
Human Resources recommends providing all four (4) hour classified employees with paid holiday leave as determined by their number of annual contracted days..      
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